INTEROFFICE MEMO
OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY

TO: Honorable Mayor and DATE: July 18,2017
Members of City Council

FROM: R. Joel Stern
City Attorney

SUBJECT: PROPOSED OLEANDER REGULATIONS; OUR FILE NO. 17-031

This matter comes before the council as a continuation from June 19, 2017,
regarding the above-noted matter. Attached is a copy of the February 21 and June
19" council packet materials. Direction to staff is sought on how the council wants to
proceed.

Possible Motions:

1) Move forward with the June 19, 2017 version attached hereto for ordinance
preparation with a public hearing on August 1, 2017.

2) Move forward with the June 19, 2017 version attached hereto for ordinance
preparation with a public hearing on August 1, 2017, with any amendments as
specified by council.

3) Continue the matter to August 1, 2017 for more discussion at another public
hearing.

4) Take no further action.

=

R. Joel Stern
City Attorney




